WSJ: Two Nintendo Switch Models for 2019?
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According to the Wall Street Journal, Nintendo is preparing not one, but two variants on the
Switch-- one smaller and cheaper, the other aimed at gamer customers wanting a more
high-end machine.
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The sources for the report are parts suppliers claiming to have access to a prototype. They say
the lower-end version of the Switch lacks the "HD Rumble" vibration functionality, and might not
even have detachable controllers, making it something of a successor to the 3DS. Meanwhile
the high-end version has “enhanced features targeted at avid video gamers," making it
reminiscent of the likes of the Xbox One X and the PlayStation 4 Pro.

Then again, one WSJ source says "you would be wrong to think the enhanced version is similar
to what Sony did with PS4 Pro and the other is just a cheap alternative that looks very similar to
some past hand-held machines, say, Sony's PlayStation Vita."

The WSJ story follows a February 2019 report from Nikkei saying Nintendo plans to shrink the
Switch into an even more portable device with a reduced price. The Nikkei report says the
smaller, cheaper Switch would not be compatible with the dock, have a smaller display (if one
with reduced bezels) and have built-in controls.

We should learn whether Nintendo has plans for different Switch SKUs come E3 2019.

Go Nintendo to Launch Two New Switch Models (WSJ.com, subscription required)



index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=4618:nintendo-working-on-smaller-switch-&catid=46&Itemid=100022
https://www.wsj.com/articles/nintendo-to-launch-two-new-switch-models-11553494773?shareToken=st040bd0da7e2740039a8a851fa987b75a

